
The Rachel Center has an urgent 
need for warm winter children’s 
clothing, especially for boys. As 
most moms know, boys seem to wear 
out their clothing faster than 
girls—most of the time!  Please 

search the closet and attic for items in good condition.  Another 
alternative is to purchase new—if God has blessed you with the 
resources to do so. 

Items may be dropped off at the Rachel Center, 2192 Court St, 
Wednesday, Thursday or Friday from 9 to 5 pm.  We are closed 
from noon to 1 pm for the lunch hour.  You can also call 541-523-
5357 and arrange for items to be picked up at your home.  Or if a 
financial contribution is more effective for you, please mail it to 
PO Box 1086, Baker city, OR  97814.  Thank you for your support.                                          
Rachel Pregnancy Center 

 

  
Thank you all for your continued support of the Altar Society. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
The KofCôs meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 
p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing 

(current dues paid) are encouraged to attend.  If you have 
any questions or concerns please contact our Grand 

Knight Sam Raabe at 541-523-0299 or Financial Secretary 
Hal Huntington at 541-523-2114. 

  

The next Meeting will be November 16, 2017. 
 

We hope everyone enjoys the 
Turkey Dinner!  

Sundays н—пΦ  Please 
bring a donation for the 
food bank. 

wŜƭƛƎƛƻǳǎ ŜŘǳŎŀǝƻƴ ŎƭŀǎǎŜǎ ŀǊŜ ōŀŎƪΗΗΗ  Y 
ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ сǘƘ ƳŜŜǘ ŀƊŜǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŀƴŘ ŬƴƛǎƘ ǳǇ ŀǘ 
рǇƳ тǘƘ ǘƘǊǳ мнǘƘ ƳŜŜǘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ŜǾŜƴƛƴƎ ŀǘ тΥллtaΦ  
¢Ƙƛǎ ǿŜŜƪ ǘƘŜ тǘƘ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ мнǘƘ ǿƛƭƭ ƳŜŜǘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ 
tŀǊƛǎƘ Ƙŀƭƭ ŀǘ тΥллtaΦ  LŦ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜ ƴƻǘ ǊŜƎƛǎǘŜǊŜŘ 

ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ǎǘƻǇ ōȅ ǘƘŜ ƻŶŎŜ ŘǳǊƛƴƎ ǊŜƎǳƭŀǊ ōǳǎƛƴŜǎǎ 
ƘƻǳǊǎΦ  ¢ƘŜǊŜ ƛǎ ŀ ŦŜŜ ƻŦ ϷнлΦлл ǇŜǊ ŎƘƛƭŘ ƴƻǘ ǘƻ ŜȄŎŜŜŘ ϷплΦлл 
ǇŜǊ ŦŀƳƛƭȅ  
 
 

Come take a Journey Through Scripture with ñThe 

Bible and the Virgin Maryò.  Sessions are on 

Wednesdays, at 1:00PM in the rectory. Everyone is 

welcome If you are interested please contact the 

office at 541-523-4521.   This is a dynamic twelve-

part video series that beautifully explains the Catholic truths about Our 

Lady showing how she has been a part of Godôs plan to bring salvation 

to the world since the beginning of time.  It is sure to help you grow in an 

understanding and appreciation of the Mother of God. (a quote from 

Journey through Scripture) 

To better accommodate our parishioners, we are looking 
at extending our office hours to 3:00 each day.  To 
accomplish this, we are looking for volunteers who would 
be willing to come in from 1:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m. to answer 
phones and greet visitors.  We are hoping to have enough 
volunteers that it will be only once a week or less.  Please 
contact Dawn or Ann at 541-523-4521 if you can help. 

November Duties 
Funeral Dinnersð10; Albsð6   
Coffee Hourð7: No Dutyð 

{ǘŀǊǘ ŜƴƧƻȅƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ōŜǎǘ /ŀǘƘƻƭƛŎ ŎƻƴǘŜƴǘ ŀƭƭ ƛƴ ƻƴŜ ǇƭŀŎŜΗ hǳǊ 
ǇŀǊƛǎƘ ǎǳōǎŎǊƛōŜǎ ǘƻ ŀƴ ŜȄŎƛǝƴƎ ƻƴƭƛƴŜ ǇƭŀǜƻǊƳΥ FORMED.ORG.  
¢Ƙƛǎ Ŏŀƴ ōŜ ŀŎŎŜǎǎŜŘ ŀǘ ƘƻƳŜ ƻƴ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƻƳǇǳǘŜǊΣ ǘŀōƭŜǘ ƻǊ ǎƳŀǊǘ 
ǇƘƻƴŜΦ  {ƛƳǇƭȅ ŜƴǘŜǊ ƻǳǊ ǇŀǊƛǎƘ ŎƻŘŜ у!!²9D ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ƘƻƳŜǇŀƎŜ 
ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜƴ ȅƻǳ Ŏŀƴ ŎǊŜŀǘŜ ŀ ǇŜǊǎƻƴŀƭ ŀŎŎƻǳƴǘ ǿƛǘƘ ȅƻǳǊ ǳǎŜǊ ƴŀƳŜ 
ŀƴŘ ǇŀǎǎǿƻǊŘΦ  9ƴƧƻȅ !Řǳƭǘ CŀƛǘƘ CƻǊƳŀǝƻƴΣ 9ƴǊƛŎƘƳŜƴǘΣ 
{ŎǊƛǇǘǳǊŜ {ǘǳŘȅ ŀƴŘ ƳǳŎƘ ƳƻǊŜΦ  {ǳƴŘŀȅ ǘƘŜ ннƴŘ 
ƛǎ ǘƘŜ ŦŜŀǎǘ ƻŦ {ǘΦ WƻƘƴ tŀǳƭ LL ŀƴŘ ŦƻǊƳŜŘ Ƙŀǎ ŀƴ 
ŜȄŎŜƭƭŜƴǘ ƳƻǾƛŜ ƻƴ Ƙƛǎ ƭƛŦŜΦ  LŦ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜ ŀƴȅ 
ǉǳŜǎǝƻƴǎ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ ǘƘŜ ǇŀǊƛǎƘ ƻŶŎŜΦ 

If you havenõt picked up your 

tickets please do so before the 

dinner! 

We hope you enjoy the Turkey 

Dinner!  Have a great day. 

The Baker High School FFA club graciously 

donated 950 pounds of food that they collected 

during their άTrick or Treat for Food ά project on 

October 30, 2017 to our foodbank!  






